



Friday 22nd March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Islamic Awareness Week



This week is Islam Awareness week. This will give awareness of hate crimes committed in the society today and how we must stand together, united against all aspects of hatred, whether that be against Jews, Muslims, Sikhs, Christian or people who do not follow any religion. We have displayed posters in school in order to relay the best possible message of inclusiveness, love and unity.

Parents Questionnaires and the next termly forum

Thank you to all parents who have completed the questionnaires. Only a handful of parents completed the online questionnaire so in addition we sent out a paper copy too. We thank you for the positive comments written and also for comments about how as a school we can make further improvements. A date will be set before the Easter break to accommodate the best time which most parents can attend. Parents views and opinions are key to our success.



Science afternoon



Children enjoyed a fantastic science afternoon on Tuesday when they were able to visit another class and enjoy a practical experiment lead by a different teacher. The children were successful in collaborating with children in other year groups. Scientific Enquiry and Fair testing are an important part of learning about science and we thank our Science Lead Miss Bradley for organising the experiments.

ATTENDANCE





Spelling Shed Winners

Congratulations to our top speller Ayaz Miah (Class 4) with 33,635,968 total points for her correct spellings.



Place	Winners	Total points awarded for correct spellings
1st	Class 4	53,693,984
2nd	Class 6	26,469,676
3rd	Class 3	23,207,654

DATES FOR AFTER HALF TERM

- * Monday 25th March Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/Book Fair in the school Hall 3.15-4pm
- * Tuesday 26th February Book Fair in the school Hall 3.15-4pm
- * Friday 29th March Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)

